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Attached you will find the final regulation implementing The REAL ID Act which was published in the Federal
Register on January 29th. The regulation is effective on March 31st.

This version differs from the one on the DHS website in at least one way. Part 4 of the ICAO standard is not
referenced in this version. There may be other differences. This is the "official™ version.

Best regards,

Neil

Neil D. Schuster
President and CEO

American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
office: 703.908.5766
cell: 703.270.8932



